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Landing Lane Bridges over Raritan River and D&R Canal

reopened today, weeks ahead of schedule in New Brunswick
Retaining wall repairs completed in just two weeks

(Trenton) - The Landing Lane Bridges over the Raritan River and Delaware & Raritan Canal reopened in
both directions at approximately 10:30 a.m., Sunday, December 17, following the completion of priority
repairs in New Brunswick, Middlesex County.

At approximately 11 a.m., Sunday, December 17, the Landing Lane Bridges over the Raritan River and
D&R Canal reopened two weeks ahead of schedule. Construction took place 24-hours-a-day, 7-days-a-
week to expedite the repairs, helping complete the project in half the time it was expected to take.

The bridges were closed to vehicular traffic on Monday, December 4, to repair the retaining wall at the
George Street intersection. The closure was expected to remain in place for approximately one month.

The priority repairs were necessary after a vehicle crashed into the retaining wall on the southeast corner
of the bridge at George Street on September 29, 2023. Immediately following the crash, NJDOT crews
placed construction barrier on the bridge as a temporary repair effort until the permanent repairs could be
made.

Motorists are encouraged to check NIJDOT's traffic information website www.511nj.org for construction
updates and real-time travel information. For NJDOT news follow us on X (Twitter) @NewJerseyDOT and
on our Facebook page.
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